BCI BOARD MEETING MINUTES SEPTEMBER 20, 2016

The meeting was called to order by president Enos at 7:20p.m.

We discussed the elections and that to this point no one was running for than officers position. What to do and how to proceed was the question. Which lead to further discussions.

We discussed looking into state grant money. Ed did give us some information about available grants. A resident also had offered to help with them if needed.

We need to get the review underway. The auditor did finally return correspondence so we can proceed.

We discussed the collections. He should attend a meeting to give us an update.

The snow contract is signed for another two years with our current company.

The state reimbursement form needs to be signed and sent in.

The Halloween Party is Friday October 28th rain or shine. We could use more volunteers.

Some work needs done to clear and open up the parking lot by the foot bridge. So you can see the basketball court along the creek. The back stop needs fixed at the soccer field.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10p.m.

Respectfully

Barbara Smith